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Welcome to Old Denaby Parish Council’s newsletter. 

Through these newsletters we hope to keep you up to date with 

any upcoming events, activities and plans which the Council 

may have in the pipeline.  We are a majority new Council and 

are keen to work with and on behalf of our residents to improve 

our village for the very best. 
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Keeping you up to date; 

Ferryboat Lane Footbridge 

We are delighted to see, after the very hard 

work of our previous council members, that 

the new footbridge with disabled ramp are 

now open to the public.  We ask if you have 

any issues with vandalism or inappropriate 

usage of the bridge, you contact 101 office 

PC Nicola Pitcher with details of times and 

dates of any incidents. 

Public Meetings 

It is with great pleasure that we are  

welcoming back the public meetings to our 

council schedule.  This is a fantastic  

opportunity for our residents to come  

together with the Council to discuss any  

concerns or requests.  We look forward to 

welcoming you on 18th November at 

7.30pm. 

Village Volunteer Group 

 

Many of you will 

have seen by now 

that there is a new 

facebook group 

“Volunteers of Old Denaby” this a hub for 

residents to plan volunteering events such 

as litter picking, village renovations or raise 

concerns to each other.  Please go along 

and join in.  

 
Our Old Denaby 

As a Council our village is our number one priority.  With this in mind, 

we are hoping for your help with improving the appearance of the 

village and also the way it is used by residents and non-residents. 

Our Highways - are in terrible condition and although we as a 

council are requesting assistance from DMBC, we would ask for your 

support in doing so also.  Please report any pot holes or issues you 

see in our village, the voice of many is more powerful than the voice 

of one. 

Traffic - is an issue in our village due to us being a connection     

between towns, unfortunately its apparent that not all motorists     

appreciate that our little village has a 30mph.  This is something we 

are working towards for a solution, whether that be speed humps, 

more signs, we are doing our best and ask for your support with this. 

Parking - is also becoming more of an issue, please ask visitors to 

leave enough room when parking on pavements, to allow pushchairs 

and wheelchair access. 

The Village Field - located behind Denaby Lane, is under discussion 

for redevelopment.  We are in the initial stages of exploring possible 

ideas for its development into a wildlife area accessible to us all and a 

place to encourage wildlife. 

Street Drainage - we are in constant communication with regard to 

the blocked drains within our village and hope to be able to see some 

positive steps forward to resolve this shortly. 

Noticeboard - within the village we have a Parish Council notice 

board, if you have a charity event, volunteer project or other such item 

which you would like to display in the notice board, please contact 

Andy Fisher. 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee - we are hoping to celebrate as a village, 

it may seem a while away but we would love to hear your ideas of 

what you think we could do to celebrate. 


